
  
November 11, 2020  

To,   
The General Manager, 
Department of Corporate Services, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeeboy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai — 400001.  
  
Scrip Code: 540268  
  
Dear Sir / Madam,  
 
Subject: Outcome of Board Meeting and Financial results for the quarter and half-year ended 
September 30, 2020  
  
In compliance with Regulation 33 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we hereby inform you that the Board of Directors 
of Dhanvarsha Finvest Limited (“the Company”) at its meeting held today i.e., November 11, 2020 
(commenced at 11.00 a.m. and concluded at 5.15 pm) has inter-alia, considered and approved the 
un-audited Financial Results (subjected to limited review by the Statutory Auditors) for the quarter 
and half-year ended September 30, 2020. 
 
A copy each of the un-audited Financial Results and Limited Review Report is attached herewith. 
We request you to kindly take the above on record. 
 
The financial results would also be published in one English and one Vernacular newspaper as 
required under Regulation 47 of the Listing Regulations and the same would also being uploaded 
on the Company's website (www.dfltd.in) as required under Regulation 46 of the Listing 
Regulations.  
  
We request you to kindly take the above on record. 
 
 
For Dhanvarsha Finvest Limited 

 
Fredrick Pinto 
Company Secretary 
A-22085  




























